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MEMBER
matters

Cypress Camping Resort is poised on 
the quiet and peaceful Intercoastal 

Waterway in beautiful Myrtle Beach, 
South Carolina, and offers first-class 
amenities to please everyone in the fam-
ily. Built from the ground up in 2012, 
Cypress Camping Resort has become 
a family-oriented destination. This is 
partly due to the fact the resort is a 
family-run tight-knit organization. 

According to Fred Neely, marketing 
director, owners Kenneth and Laura 
Hucks create a friendly atmosphere 
where the staff makes it a practice to 
know all the members on a first-name 
basis. 

Although the friendliness is refresh-
ing, you’ll also have access to dozens 
of modern amenities. These include 
paved campsites, free Wi-Fi, adult and 
children’s pools, 24-hour security, eco-
friendly bathhouses, waterway swim-
ming area, nature trails, conference cen-
ter, game room, and seasonal weekly 
planned activities. There are also seven 
cabins and two bunkhouses for rent. 
Another unique aspect of this resort 
is that it’s one of the first Intracoastal 
Waterway access resorts in the Myrtle 
Beach area.

If you like all things water, take 
advantage of pedal boats, kayaks, pon-

toon boat rentals, and fishing. Access 
the Intercoastal Waterway by using the 
resort’s boat landing and resort boat 
valet service. For the more active visi-
tor, play basketball and softball. Or you 
can just kick back at your spacious site 
and watch the many yachts cruise by 
the resort on the waterway. The peace 
and beauty of the resort means Cypress 
Camping Resort will be your beach des-
tination for years to come. 

Cypress Camping Resort is close 
to many area parks, historical attrac-
tions, and world class entertainment 
venues like Myrtle Beach SkyWheel, 
Brookgreen Gardens, Wonder Works, 
Alabama Theatre, Legends in Concert, 
Medieval Times; the list goes on and 
on. Need a beach fix? Every day, the 
resort offers a shuttle service to the 
shores of the Grand Strand on the At-
lantic Ocean.

RESORT	TYPE: Coast Deluxe

LOCATION: Myrtle Beach, South Carolina

SEASON: Open year-round

WEBSITE: cypresscampingresort.com

	
This new resort offers campers the essence of Myrtle Beach in tranquil surroundings

Cypress	Camping	Resort	


